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November 23, 2022 

 

 
 Congratulations to our girls rec. team who played their last game last night and thanks again to Ms. 

Watson for coaching such a great team.  Our sr. girls are playing their first playoff game here at 
Gordon Head after school. Mrs. Pierik is helping today and will be needing scorekeepers.  Our grade 
6 boys have their last practice today at lunch.   

 The gathering space is available at lunch today for grade 7s. 
 There is a leadership meeting at lunch in the library. 
 Also, there is a photography meeting in the art room at lunch break. 
 There will be a leadership art session after school from 3pm-4pm in the art room for anyone who 

wants to help make some seasonal decor for the Mustard Seed’s Christmas dinner. 
 Ms. Aerts and Ms. Latour are starting a new club for students and staff interested in talking about 

‘SOGI’ which stands for Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity. Our idea is to give people a safe 
space to share, learn together and explore ways to make our school feel comfortable, safe and 
welcoming for everyone. The first meeting will be tomorrow at lunch after the eating period, in the 
library. We welcome anyone interested to join us. 

 There will be popcorn for sale in the hollow log again on Friday. Bring those toonies to enjoy a 
delicious after lunch treat.  

 


